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Pinckney Installs new EV Charging Stations Downtown 

 

Pinckney, Michigan – Members of the Downtown Development Authority (DDA) along 

with the Pinckney Village Council invite you to the Ribbon Cutting of the Village’s new 

EV Charging Stations on June 12, 2023 at 6:00 p.m. at the DDA Parking lot (Directly 

behind the Community Garden) 

 

As more and more drivers transition to EVs, the DDA wants to be a participating partner 

in the charging capacity across the State and add Pinckney as a destination stop for 

travelers as well as provide opportunity to area residents to charge their vehicles while 

shopping, dining or participating in recreational activities along the pedestrian/bike trail 

system.  This is an investment in providing solutions for the future and put Pinckney on 

the map - Charging Stations map that is. 

 

Two Level 2 Blink Charging stations capable of charging four vehicles at the same time 

were installed this spring in the DDA parking lot at the corner of Marion and 

Livingston Streets. Directional signage will be installed shortly.  Prices for charging will 

be based on actual electricity costs. 
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